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March 11
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of March 12
th

 – 16
th

. 

 

The Saint John Free Public Library and Registered Dietitians present “Get the Real Deal on Your Meal” on Thurs., 

March 15
th

 @ 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. The session will be held at the Saint John Public Library Market Square and you will 

find out the truth about common food and nutrition myths and learn practical advice to eat and live well. A door 

prize will also be won. 

 

Select students will be attending the Golden Glove Boxing Gym as part of a PALS sponsored Co-curricular Boxing 

trip on Thursday, March 15
th

. Please contact Mrs. Long (PALS/Community Schools Coordinator) for more details. 

 

The Robo Science Enrichment Program will be held during the regular time on Thursday, March 15
th

 @ 2:30 – 4:30 

p.m. Please ensure you have your Robo Science kits with you for Thursday. 

 

The D.A.R.E. (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) will be held on Thursday, March 15
th

 @ 9:10 – 9:50 for all 

students in Grade 7. Thank you to our partners at the  SJPD for delivering this program to our students. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the March edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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